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I oppose this measure.  

 

As a retired medical provider and forensic researcher, I can tell you that corona 

viruses and rhinoviruses are considered to be constantly mutating versions of THE 

COMMON COLD. Of course, there were quite a few issues surrounding coronovirus 

19, specificially financial and political. It became a hotbed of hatred. This measure 

simply puts the stench of onus upon pharmacists.  

 

Whether a person wants to accept an ever mutating virus vaccine is their perogative 

(of course they'll be bubble boys and girls rolling around cities everywhere if you 

have any idea what I'm referring to). Those will be the human versions of the aliens in 

The War of the Worlds. They will also become chronic carriers of RSV (since the 

adult vax is out...smh) and coronavirus.  

 

Stop the nonsense.  

Do NOT allow our NIH to use any version of any virus or bacteria for "gain of 

function."  

By the time ppl have had their vaccine 7 or 8 times, they've worsened their cardiac 

function 

There is NO reason to make this measure into permanent law because as you know 

... whatever is made permanent is almost always permanent.   


